
 

 

INKLOUISE, we are: parents of children with disabilities, respectively special educational 
needs at the Louise Schroeder Schule. We are united by the desire to take part in the 
process of making school a safe environment where all students can participate in the 
community and class according to their individual capacities. 

INKLOUISE considers itself a platform to share experience and information: We are 
often involved in questions, thoughts and concerns about the development of our children 
and their best possible support in both in- and outside school. To get in touch with other 
parents can be of great help and relieving. 

INKLOUISE is taking part: Together we want to develop ideas for solutions, where 
successful learning of our children is in danger and where barriers hinder activities and 
experiences, which should be common good for all. Using our creativity and pool of 
experience we want to create stimuli for a school free of barriers, enhancing participation 
to all children. 

INKLOUISE is fun and activity: We are supported by MobilCourage gGmbH. Together 
we have initiated many activities during the past months, e.g. swimming together, vehicle 
parcourse on the school yard, monthly family get togethers at the Bauspielplatz Hexenberg 
and much more. Together we are working on ideas to make community a matter of course 
through joint activities for our children with and without disabilities. 

INKLOUISE does not work without support: We do not want to be a panel for solely 
families with children with disabilities. We are happy about support and inspiration from 
and by parents, children and everybody who works with our children at Louise Schroeder 
Schule. Do not hesitate to get in touch with us if you any questions or concerns (e.g. How 
does my child learn in a diverse class? How do I talk about disability with my children?) 
Meetings dealing with above and other topics of concern could be possible. 

INKLOUISE contact information: Just leave a short note if you want to take part in this or 
if you have any questions or requests. We are looking forward to you and your children! 

Stefanie Helbig: stefaniehelbig@web.de;  
Jutta Schinscholl: juttaschinscholl@yahoo.com;  
Katja Peters: peterskatja@gmx.de 


